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The Doctor of Ministry Program Adds a 
Project Coach! 
Elder Kenley Hall has accepted the position of the 
Project Coach for the Doctor of Ministry program at 
Andrews University. He comes to us from central 
California, where he has served as a pastor. We are 
pleased to welcome him to the Andrews community, 
where he has enthusiastically added this coaching 
challenge to his other responsibilities in serving in 
various capacities at the Seminary. 
 
Ken has already begun his task of initiating coaching 
conversations with those in their second year and 
beyond in the program, providing support as program 
participants move through their project work, from 
formally submitting the project proposal to preparing for 
defense. Participants may expect a call from Elder Hall, 
but don’t hesitate to call him! His office phone number is 
269-471-6366. 
 
Spring 2007 Project Advising Orientations Scheduled 
Andrews Seminary faculty and external advisors, call 269-471-6366 or email 
kenley@andrews.edu to reserve your spot in one of the following Spring 2007 Advising 
Workshops. Workshops are Thursday, April 12,11:00 a.m., Monday, April 30, 11:00 a.m., 
Monday, April 30, 4:30 p.m. and Wednesday, May 2 , 4:30 p.m. Those living nearby may join the 
meeting in person at the Seminary; those who are farther away will receive invitations to 
participate via an online meeting room. 
 

The 2007 Leadership Cohort at the Mount Aetna Retreat Center 

 
Pictured above is the 2007 Leadership Cohort, which launched in late 
March with a first module intensive in Hagerstown Maryland. The 23 new 
participants are from various NAD territories and from mainland China. 
 
 

  
There are still opportunities to begin the 
Doctor of Ministry program in 2007!  
 
Cohorts are forming NOW for concentrations in 
 
  ● Urban Ministries 
  ● Family Ministry 
  ● Chaplaincy 
 

 

mailto:kenley@andrews.edu


Don’t wait! Call or email NOW to start the 
application process! 

 
 

 
The 2007 Andrews University Doctor of Ministry Conference 
A conference for all Doctor of Ministry faculty, program committee members, and cohort 
coordinators is planned on the campus of Andrews University October 7-9, 2007. Seminary 
faculty are invited. Guest presenters include John McVay, President of Walla Walla College, 
William Meyers, Director of Leadership Development for the Association of Theological Schools, 
David Osborn, Director of the Doctor of Ministry program at Denver Seminary. Other 
presentations and workshops are planned by our Andrews faculty. Don’t miss this important 
conference! 
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